Columbia, South Carolina
November 21, 1958

The State Budget and Control Board met in the Office of the State
Auditor at 1C:30 A° M or. November 21, 1958.

The Board considered a tentative Budget and revenue estimates
prepared by the State Auditor according to policies agreed upon by the Board.
After a full discussion, and the adoption of changes agreed upon by the Board,
the budget was approved, and the State Auditor was directed to proceed with
preparation of the Report.

"he Board approved an alloc;-“ion of C1,000.00 to the Legislative
Commi* Inland Waters, and of $1,250.00 to the Senatorial Research
Committee.

The Board declined to approve an allocation of $985.76 to the
Industrial Commission for trading automobiles.

The 3oard approved an additional $1X0,000.00 to be placed ir. the
Budget Request for completion of renovations of the 3tate House.

The 3oard also approved the purchase of property and land on Senate
Street not to exceed a total of $192,500.00.

The Board also approved the working out of an agreement on the Bettis
Academy property after consultation with Senator Timmerman.

The Board also recommended that the Attorney General’s department give
a ruling or the sale of marshlands desired by Ben Scott Whaley of Charleston.

At the same time, the Board approved the renovation of the Governor’s
Office in the Wade Hampton State Office Building, and that the necessary money
be paid out of the Insurance Fund of the Sinking Fund Commission, and added to
the cost cf the Wade Hampton State Office Building, and the amount amortized
over the necessary period of years.

The Board then adjourned.






